
THE STATE

"ALASKA
GOVERNOR BILL WALKER

Mark Gorman, Municipal Administrator
City and Borough ofSitka
100 Lincoln Street

Sitka, AK 99835

Re: Historic Preservation Fund

CLG: FY16, Round 1

Notification of Contingent Grant Award

Department of Natural Resources

Division of Parks and Outdoor Recreation

Office of History & Archaeology

550 West Avenue, Suite 1380

Anctiorage, Alaska 99501-3561
Main: 907,269.8700

Fax: 907.269.8907

Dear Mr. Gorman:

Congratulations! The Alaska Historical Commission met on December 8, 2015 to review grant
applications and make recommendations for Historic Preservation Fund (HPF) projects for Certified
Local Governments. The City and Borough of Sitka application titled "Whitmore Hall Facade" was
recommended for a 60-40 matching grant with FFY16 funding.

However, this grant award of $25,000 is contingent upon the Office of History and Archaeology receipt
of federal funds. We anticipate this will occur in spring 2016. Work performed prior to grant execution
is ineligible for reimbursement under the HPF program.

Ifyou have any questions, please e-mail the HPF grants administrator at iean.avers@alaska.gov or call
907-269-8694.

Sincerely,

Jean Ayers

Grants Administrator

Cc: Roger Schmidt, Alaska Arts Southeast


